
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 67 of 2024 
 
 

Newport South Lock Closures to Shipping 
 

Mariners, Shipping Agents and Customers are advised that due to essential repairs on 
the Inner Lock Gates at Newport South Lock the full lock will be closed to shipping 

movements on the following tides. 
 

 
 Wednesday October 23rd 2024 – Duration: 1 tide HW 1127 

 Friday October 25th 2024 – Duration: 1 Tide HW 1401 
 

ABP apologies for these closures and disruption, any queries around the closures please 
contact Cardiff LPS. 

 
 

  
  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 
 

Date 17/10/2024. 
 

All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents, and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 


